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October 23, 2018 
 
 
Diane Hoelzer, P.E. 
Mark Goodwin & Associates 
PO Box 90606 
Albuquerque, NM 87199 
 
 
RE: Tierra Serena (Glendesto) Subdivision 
 Drainage Supplement Stamp Date: 10/15/18 
 Hydrology File: B18D020 
 
Dear Ms. Hoelzer: 
 
Based on the submittal received on 10/15/18, the above referenced submittal is re-approved for 
Work Order.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3695 or dpeterson@cabq.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dana Peterson, P.E. 
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development Review Services 

https://www.cabq.gov/planning/development-review-services/hydrology-section

































